
 Dear Longfellow families, 

 Longfellow Middle School has a food pantry available to our 
 families. We plan to have a distribution one time per month with 
 food being delivered to your home.   All families that would like 
 to participate are welcome! If you feel your family would benefit 
 from the pantry, please fill out this  Food Pantry Delivery  form. 

 Please let us know if you have any questions, thank you! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScKjqF3KIJWitzcsys7uQbDoNSpcgQ1Asc6TuLiRA6b0GukNw/viewform?usp=sf_link

